
 
 
Transphorm Inc. 75 Castilian Drive, Goleta, CA 93117  805-456-1300 

January 16, 2020 

   
Product Information Letter 

  
Dear Customer,  
 
Transphorm Inc. wishes to advise you that we will discontinue the following product(s) listed primarily due 
to our package manufacturing sub-contractor phasing out the auto-mold tools used to assemble these 
devices, and the die attach epoxy going end of life. In order to continue to support our customers in 
production we will transition some existing devices (*) to our new Gen IV (SuperGaNTM) technology which 
offers both better performance at a lower price. Further, our first products with Gen IV are already running 
at a high volume package manufacturing partner.  
 
To comply with the assembly house schedule, we will cease building these devices midyear which means 
that our last build start will happen April 15th, 2020. We are willing to build a 2-year supply to satisfy our 
customers’ requirements. This gives us time to qualify the replacement part(*) and help our customers to 
switch over and qualify their systems in a timely manner.  You are receiving this notification as our records 
indicate that you have either purchased or submitted technical inquiries regarding the product list below. 
 

End-of-Life Products with Recommended Replacement Parts 
Discontinued Part Replacement Part 

TPH3202LS TP65H300G4LSG 
TPH3206LDGB TP65H150G4LSG* 
TPH3206LSB TP65H150G4LSG* 
TPH3206LSGB TP65H150G4LSG* 
TPH3206LDG-TR TP65H150G4LSG* 
TP65H150LSG TP65H150G4LSG* 
TPH3208LS Not available 
TPH3208LSG Not available 
TPH3208LDG Not available 

 
Our intent is to work with customers to meet all existing obligations. However, we may not be able to 
guarantee delivery of requested quantities if we do not receive discontinued product orders by the above 
noted date. Further, we recommend you do not wait until the last moment to advise your Transphorm sales 
representative of your product needs, particularly if you anticipate requiring volume over and above your 
normal run rate. At your earliest convenience, please provide your sales representative with your forecasts 
and discuss order scheduling.  
 
It is Transphorm’s policy that orders for products on end-of-life buy status are non-cancelable and non-
returnable (NCNR).  
 
As a reminder, important dates related to the discontinued products include: 
 
 Final orders accepted until:  04/15/2020 
 
We thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact your Transphorm salesperson. 
 
Regards, 
Philip Zuk 
Vice President, Technical Marketing and NA Sales 
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